
 

Save the Date for Stamford (CT) STEMfest 

 

Save the Date for the second annual Stamford STEMfest – a free, public event supported by the 

Stamford Public Schools, the GE Foundation, and Mill River Park Collaborative.   

 

Located in Mill River Park in downtown Stamford, STEMfest will contain a variety of activities 

and displays centering around Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM) for 

students and their parents.  

The goals of the day are: 

(1) to build awareness about STEM for students (and their parents),  

(2) to demonstrate to students how much fun these disciplines can be,  

(3) to show students how these disciplines are inherent in many of the things we do every 

day, and 

(4) to have students learn about the career and college opportunities in STEM. 

 

The event will take place in Mill River Park in Stamford from 10am-4pm on Saturday, May 16, 

2015 (rain date is Sunday, May 17
th

). 

 

You can follow STEMfest and keep up with the latest news on Facebook (Stamford STEMfest) 

and on Twitter (@CTSTEMfest).  A video of last year’s event can be seen on YouTube at 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gHE2BLJ-ZPo . 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gHE2BLJ-ZPo

